PM contact with Planet Sutherland    March 2020

From: Peter Moffatt <mail@pmoffatt.net>

To: <oneplanetsutherland@gmail.com>

Sent: 30/03/2020 21:32:01

Subject: Hello from Transition Black Isle



For the attention of Anna Patfield
 

Anna,

 

I am one of the Directors of Transition Black Isle and edit the TBI website at  www.transitionblackisle.org .  Wendy Price has just alerted me to the existence of Planet Sutherland, and it seems that your aims and activities are very similar to ours, and to those of the Transition movement worldwide.  As we are more or less neighbours and share the difficulties of operating in a large area with a scattered population (even more so in your case than ours), I hope we will be able to interact at least by exchanging ideas and information and newsletters, and perhaps, when times are more normal, taking part in each other's events.

 

We issue a monthly email newsletter with about 350 subscribers which is sent out promptly on the first of each month.  If you agree I would like to add your email address (the one I am sending to unless you suggest another) to the mailing list so that you receive the April issue.  In addition to the mailing, current and previous newsletters can be viewed on our website at News / Newsletter.

 

I have had a quick look at your website, was very impressed with the 'Take One Step' video, and intend to go back and follow up some of the links to information and other groups.  (I was interested to see that your site, like ours, uses a green background!).

 

I have put links to your website and the video on ours in a news item and at Groups / Groups, and will set up a regular link to your newsletters.  I look forward to further contact, and perhaps eventually meeting face to face.  Please let me know if I can put your email address on our mailing list.

 

Best wishes,

Peter Moffatt.

 

From: Planet Sutherland <oneplanetsutherland@gmail.com>

To: Peter Moffatt <mail@pmoffatt.net>

Sent: 31/03/2020 09:49:22

Subject: Re: Hello from Transition Black Isle



Hi Peter

Thanks so much for getting in touch.

As I mentioned to Wendy, I'd been meaning to get in touch with you for a while and you had been on my list to contact regarding a Community Learning Exchange trip. I'd truly value learning from your expertise and to certainly to share knowledge and ideas exchange. Running joint events is a great idea too. 

Why don't we do a video chat? 

And yes please do add me to your mailing list.

May I do the same? I need to get a "partners" area onto the web site too.

Thanks again and look forward to chatting with you soon.

Best Regards

Anna Patfield

-- 

www.planetsutherland.com
07906173993
Links

Newsletter

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1WRYmfghETHADlzAJhQRrITNEM76YEUFH
Food suppliers

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wgB6pp28R6t1Ae6VlEooyR7kflcjs0TT58uK8Zu60sQ/edit?usp=sharing
Facebook

www.facebook.com/groups/PlanetSutherland
